


  

 

 
 
The only time funds are drawn from the KiwiBuild appropriation is if the KiwiBuild homes in a 
development are not sold in an agreed timeframe and the developer exercises their right for the Crown 
to purchase those homes at the agreed underwrite price.  
 
 
Therefore, this part your request is declined under Sections 18(g)(i) because this information is not 
held by Kāinga Ora or any other organisation. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
Freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Rachel Kelly 
Manager Government Relations 

 




